
 

 NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 2023 
This week was an assessment week so children took their tests on Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday. Overall, they showed good progress in Literacy, however, some grammar points still 

need to be worked on further. Also, general Science results are quite good, however Math re-

mains to be a huge point for improvement for the majority of the class.  The children also took a 

brief Word Processing test in ICT.  

Even though it was a responsible and busy week, we also found some time to have fun: we start-

ed our doors decoration and went on a virtual excursions to the Eiffel tower, Mont Saint Michel 

and Louvre in Topics.  

IMPORTANT NOTICE: 

 Term break  - Feb.  20th—24th.  Classes resume on  Feb 27th, 2023 

 No homework assigned, but children can use this time to read  and fill in their reading 
logs 


